
 
Cleveland, Wednesday, August 3rd, 2022 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: 130TH WALES COVID-19 UPDATE_______________________________________ 

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

Yesterday, two employees tested positive for COVID-19. On Friday, August 19th, 2022, residents 

who gave their authorization will receive a Pfizer vaccine as their third booster against the virus. 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience during the vaccine campaign. Residents who wish 

to be vaccinated must wear a short-sleeve shirt according to the following schedule: 

Entity Unit Location Time 

RPA 

Apartments, Mitchel 

Suites, and Shaw 4 
Main Living Room 

9:45 a.m. 

Manning and Shaw 1 10:20 a.m. 

Manning and Shaw 2 11:00 a.m. 

Central 11:45 a.m. 

CHSLD 

Norton 1 1:30 p.m. 

Norton 2 2:15 p.m. 

Norton 3 3:00 p.m. 

Please remember that visitors may not eat or drink during their visit and must change their mask 

upon entering the building. Thank you for respecting the sanitary measures according to the 

Ministère de la santé et des services sociaux’s directives. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at the coordinates below or visit our website at 

https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director, Résidence Wales Home and CHSLD Wales Inc. 

bpiironen@waleshome.ca 

819-826-3266 extension 247 
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